Tips for using Assistive Listening Devices when presenting a gallery talk:

Assistive listening devices help people who are hard of hearing by projecting your voice directly into a headset or hearing aid.  You will be asked to wear a microphone and visitors will be given a receiver and headset.  

All members of the public may benefit by using assistive listening devices because they block out background noise and other groups in the galleries.
1. Use your normal speaking voice; speak clearly and at a moderate rate.  There is no need to adjust your presentation.

2. Please arrive a few minutes early to meet with an Education staff member who will provide you with a microphone that can be attached to your lapel or worn as a headset.  

3. An Education staff member will pass out headphones to the group and will remain with the tour to handle any technical questions or problems.
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